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Comments: My family has lived in Colorado and Utah for a total of 25 years. We did not move west to watch
domestic sheep grazing in our national forests that are paid for by American taxpayers. We want to see these
forests managed as healthy forests, not grazing lands. This seems too obvious to state but indeed, this is what
needs to be said so that the NFS gets back on the right track in protecting our forests and wild lands that are
here to benefit ALL citizens, not just ranchers making money off our public lands. Furthermore, herds of domestic
animals degrade the quality of our forests and other publicly owned areas. This is NOT what the majority of
Americans would choose for the national lands we own, paid for by our taxes. Please stop favoring a handful of
ranchers and do your duty for ALL of the American people who co-own our beautiful national lands and want
them to stay healthy. Thank you.



